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ASSOCIATION OF FAMILY
AND CONCILIATION COURTS

AFCC and NCJFCJ Approve Statement on Parent-Child Contact Problems

The Boards of Directors of both the Association of Family and Conciliation Courts
and the National Council of Juvenile and Family Court Judges have approved a
Joint Statement on Parent-Child Contact Problems. The statement accomplishes
several objectives. It acknowledges risk to children of polarized perspectives and
emphasizes the importance of effectively addressing parent-child contact
problems by adopting a child-centered approach. In order to reach these
objectives, the statement calls for increased professional competence, screening
for safety, conflict, and parent-child contact problems, the full consideration of all
factors that may contribute to parent-child contact problems while conducting
individual case analyses and referring to appropriate and proportional services
and interventions when necessary. Read the entire statement.
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